
Kanab	Civic	Center	Board	Room	Update	

In	the	October	School	Board	meeting,	Matt	Brown	provided	an	update	on	the	Kanab	Civic	Center.		The	
Kane	County	School	Board	reviewed	drawings	of	the	new	boardroom	and	district	professional	
development	space,	which	will	be	located	in	the	new	Kanab	Civic	Center.		The	new	space	has	the	
potential	to	host	county	meetings,	which	can	accommodate	a	larger	group	of	citizens.	As	you	may	recall,	
the	new	school	district	room	in	the	Kanab	Civic	Center	was	part	of	the	original	agreement	in	the	land	
and	building	exchange	between	the	school	district,	Kanab	City	and	the	County.		The	estimated	
completion	date	on	the	Kanab	Civic	Center	is	scheduled	for	the	first	week	in	February,	2019.		The	
following	is	the	proposed	plan	for	the	for	the	new	district	board/professional	development	room.	
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